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Attn: Special Meeting; Coastal Permit Administrator Agenda

RE: Application CDP 2018-0016

Dear Committee,

We, Bob and Julie Edwards, owners of the property at 26921 N. Highway 1, Fort Bragg, CA are
requesting a Continuance of the Application CDP 2018-0016, to a date uncertain.

In a conversation with Juliana Cherry, we both agreed to request the Continuance, with a date
uncertain, but with a goal of completion within the next 12 months, to the Coastal Permit
Administrator Special Meeting, scheduled for March 27, 2019. The time line will allow both
parties, owner and Department, to complete the Application CDP 2018-0016.

| also want to share with you the project has several changes. We will be placing the property
on the market, and not planting the blueberry plants, as we are moving from the area to find

suitable employment. | am no longer the CEO of our local Hospital.

Thank you for this consideration.

Best Regards,

Bob and Julie Edwards
26921 N Highway 1
Fort Bragg, CA 95437



